
Please join us on Thursday, May 30, 2019, to the Pulmonary Fibrosis
Patient-Caregiver Support Group Meeting at CapeSpace, from 11am-1pm. 

The meetings are designed to offer support in daily life with interstitial lung disease 
(ILD) and pulmonary fibrosis, and to promote community ties. They are tailored to the 
unique needs of Cape Cod patients and caregivers. 

We are delighted to have Dr. Joseph Zibrak join us from the Pulmonary Medicine
departments at Outer Cape Health Services and Beth Israel Deaconess Medical Center
to address living well with idiopathic pulmonary fibrosis. Dr. Zibrak will help answer 
questions and facilitate dialogue around this life changing lung-scarring condition.

Parking and refreshments will be provided complimentary for attendees. To attend, 
please register on-line or notify us by phone or e-mail (see below). 

LOCATION: 

CapeSpace, located at 100 Independence Drive Hyannis, MA 02601

REGISTRATION:

Web: https://www.ildcollaborative.org/events/cape-cod-pf-support-group
Phone: Nat Goddard / 508-255-3818
Email: Aliaa Barakat / aliaa@ildcollaborative.org

Thursday, May 30, 2019
11:00am - 1:00pm EST
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